
Submitter: Dove Rainbow 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health Care 

Measure: HB2002 

My name is Dove Rainbow. I am a PA in Family Medicine. I am writing to express 

strong support for House Bill 2002, Reproductive Health and Access to Care.  

 

I work in a rural area where reproductive and gender affirming care are too often 

difficult to access due to geography, income, or insurance coverage. The abortion 

restrictions in Idaho have further increased need for reproductive health care in 

Oregon. As other states enact further restrictions, this bill increases Oregon 

providers' capacity to provide access to safe, legal reproductive, sexual, and gender 

affirming health care.  

 

 

 

 


